
"S:\Planning\TLS\Public hearing notices_2024\GDP Public Hearing Notice - Habitat_1005 Stoughton Ave..docx" 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The City of Stoughton Plan Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, 
February 12, 2024 at 6:00 o’clock p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may 
be heard, in the Council Chambers, 2nd Floor, Public Safety Building, 321 
South Fourth Street, Stoughton, Wisconsin, to consider a Planned Development 
General Development Plan (GDP) to allow the construction of a twin home at 1005 
Stoughton Avenue which was submitted on January 18, 2024. 
 
A copy of the GDP documents and a map of the area adjacent to the subject 
property can be reviewed at City Hall, the Department of Planning & Development 
office, 207 S. Forrest Street, Stoughton, during normal business hours.  The GDP 
documents can also be viewed at www.ci.stoughton.wi.us/planning 
 
Location: The meeting of the Plan Commission will be conducted as a hybrid meeting.  

(Virtual and In-Person) 
In-Person:  Council Chambers (2nd floor of the Public Safety Building) 
    321 S. Fourth Street, Stoughton, WI 
 
Virtual:   You can join the meeting using a computer, tablet or smartphone via Zoom 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82288946085?pwd=jaxtCblk2VpfvbZ5cwAglxe0aJb33d.1 
 
Phone in:  +1 312 626 6799 Meeting ID: 822 8894 6085 Passcode: 066655 
 
If you wish to call in and speak at the meeting, please register at: 
http://speak.cityofstoughton.com by 5:45 on or before the day of the meeting. Any 
written comments will be forwarded on to the “Organizer” and Commissioners. 
 
Contact Tim Semmann, Interim Director of Planning & Development at 608-873-
6619 or tsemmann@cityofstoughton.com with questions. 
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